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Memo # U2223-002 
4 June 2022 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : PAASCU Re-Accreditation and Initial Accreditation for  
  Loyola Schools Programs 
 
 
I am pleased to inform the University Community that the Philippine Accrediting 
Association of Schools, Colleges and Universities (PAASCU) has granted the Arts and 
Sciences, Management, Computer Science, and Information Systems programs of the 
Loyola Schools re-accreditation for five years, valid until May 2027. 
 
The PAASCU also granted the Fine Arts and Electronics Engineering programs of the 
Loyola Schools initial accreditation for three years, valid until May 2025. 
 
On behalf of Ateneo de Manila University, I congratulate the Loyola Schools for this 
achievement and thank all those who have worked hard in preparing for this 
accreditation. 
 
Ad majorem Dei gloriam!  
 
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 
 


